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On April 9, 2012, the Oyster River Local Advisory Committee (ORLAC) voted to provide 
comment on the following proposed activity that will occur within the Oyster River’s designated 
corridor in Durham, NH. 

Proposed by:  UNH/DURHAM WATER SYSTEM 
Project title:  WATER METER UPGRADE, WATER SYSTEM EPA ID  0691010 
 
The ORLAC comments that the installation of an automatic water meter reading system will 
increase the collection and accuracy of water usage data in Durham.  Improved water use 
information could be informative in protecting the resource values and characteristics for which 
the river was nominated. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Eric Fiegenbaum 
ORLAC 2012 Chair 


